
 

 

 

For an overview of the P-EBT program, please go to this link: Pandemic-EBT (P-EBT) – 

Mississippi Department of Human Service (ms.gov) 

  

For P-EBT FAQs: P-EBT FAQ – Mississippi Department of Human Service (ms.gov) 

  

The P-EBT Hotline: 1-833-316-2423 

  

Address changes: Parents must contact the call center and be directed to the School 

District. The District cannot initiate these changes. 

  

Check student eligibility: If your child is not listed as eligible, the Call Center will take 

your information and contact the district for verification 

  

Non-working card: School Districts do not issue cards and are unable to assist with card 

issues. Parents must contact the call center 

 

 

https://www.mdhs.ms.gov/pandemic-ebt-p-ebt/
https://www.mdhs.ms.gov/pandemic-ebt-p-ebt/
https://www.mdhs.ms.gov/pandemic-ebt-p-ebt/p-ebt-faq/

